
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Aaron Costa 
Project Manager 
Marketing Business Unit 

Chevron Environmental 
Management Company 
6111 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, CA  94583 
Tel (925) 543-2961 
Fax (925) 543-2324 
acosta@chevron.com 
 

 
 
September 4, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Rod Smith   
Oro Loma Sanitary District 
2600 Grant Avenue 
San Lorenzo, California  94580 
 
Subject: Former Chevron Service Station No. 9-0260 

21995 Foothill Boulevard 
Hayward, CA 

  Permit No. 007-03 
  
Dear Mr. Smith: 
 
During the current reporting period, the groundwater treatment and extraction system at the site 
referenced above operated in compliance with the conditions specified in the Oro Loma Sanitary District 
Wastewater Discharge Permit No. 007-03. 
 
I certify under penalty of law that this document and all attachments are prepared under my direction or 
supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that qualified personnel properly gathered 
and evaluated the information submitted.  Based on my inquiry of the person or persons who managed 
the system, or the persons directly responsible for gathering the information, the information submitted is, 
to the best of my knowledge and belief, true, accurate, and complete. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Aaron Costa 
Project Manager 
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